Subject Line: Make sure you are ready for your studies at Fuller
Dear Future Fuller Student,

Congratulations again on your acceptance to Fuller! Soon you will join a diverse group of
students that are passionate about an education that equips them to serve Christ's church.

We wanted to reach out to and to let you know that there is still time for you to take action if you
are interested in applying for scholarships or federal loans during the 22-23 aid year to support
your studies at Fuller.

If you have not already completed the Universal Scholarship Application and are
interested in applying for scholarships, we encourage you to
as soon as possible.

Please note: you must use your Fuller ID (details about how to claim this are in your acceptance
letter) in order to login and complete the Universal Scholarship Application.

Once you have completed all of the necessary fields, please submit the universal scholarship
application. After our team has processed and reviewed your application you will be
notified of scholarship opportunities that are available to you. Please be sure to read
through the scholarship requirements, which will inform you if any additional steps are required.

If you have questions about this application process, please contact the scholarship team at

If you are interested in applying for federal loans and have questions about how to do so, please
contact the Financial Aid team at

We look forward to welcoming you to Fuller soon!

President David Goatley



Student Financial Services



